
Glide Veterans Memorial
Application for Recognition

The Glide Veterans Memorial is a site dedicated to the men and women of Douglas County who
have served or are serving their country as a member of the Armed Forces of the United States. 
Included in this group, who have made sacrifices, are the women, like “Rosie the Riveter”, who
worked on the home front to support the military during World War II.  It is our privilege to
honor these patriots by paying tribute to their service, and sacrifices with this Memorial which is
dedicated to their memory.  “It’s a matter of honor, lest we forget”.

You can honor a person from Douglas County who has served their country by purchasing a
brick for the sum of $50, to be inscribed and placed in one of the walls by filling out this
application with the information provided below.  Enclose a copy of the applicants DD-214
(Certificate of Release or Discharge from the Armed Forces of the United States) which
indicates “Honorable” in character of service and separation (a requirement) and submit with
your payment to:

Bill DeGroot, Glide Veterans Memorial, PO Box 593 Glide, OR  97443, Phone: 1-541-505-6526
(cell), email bcdegroot@gmail.com. Make checks payable to the “Glide Veterans Memorial”. 

Please print clearly over spaces provided.  The maximum is 4 lines with 14 characters per line.

Name:                          

Branch of Service:   

                                           Example: U S ARMY, U S NAVY, U S M C, U S A F. 

Where Served           

Example: WWI, WWII- Pacific, WWII- Europe, Korea, Vietnam, Germany, Middle
East, Desert Storm, Iraq, Afghanistan, USA, or other as applicable within 14 letter limitation.

When Served:                      --        (Years Only)

 The Glide Veterans Memorial site is located at the Glide Community Center, 20062 N. Umpqua
Hwy., Glide, Oregon.  The Annual Brick Drive will be open from January 1 – April 15, allowing
new brick applications to be processed and new bricks placed in the wall before (Veterans)
Memorial Day, the last Monday in May, each year.  Applications received after April 15 may not
be processed until the following year. Your DD-214 will be destroyed after status is verified to
protect your privacy.
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